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1. The Board of Management met with members of the Parents’ Association
1. The Board considered its response to the recent PE Inspection Report
1. The Board expressed satisfaction with the school’s Enrolment Policy as is, and will review in light of the Admissions Bill
1. The Statement of Strategy for School Attendance was approved by the Board


